
January 17, 2011 
Dear Parents, Coaches, and Players: 
 
We’re half-way through the season and I hope you’ll agree with me that it’s been an exciting one!  The boys’ record is 2-
2, and they’re currently in 2nd Place, behind Our Lady of the Valley.  The Lady Wildcats, while still  looking for their first 
win of the season, have played remarkably well, and are sure to get a win very soon! 
 
It’s Picture Time!  Individual and group pictures will be taken Monday, January 31, beginning at 6 p.m.  ZUMBA classes 
will be going on, so to avoid potential confusion, please be at the gym by 5:55 p.m. at the latest so we can begin 
promptly at 6.  Please come dressed in full uniform.  Boys, you may decide by majority vote as a team if you want to 
wear green or white jerseys for your picture.  In the event of a tie that includes your coaches’ votes, my vote will be the 
tie breaker.  So that group photos will include every player, please be present even if you do not plan on ordering pic-
tures. 
 
Picture packages are $25, and full payment will be due on Picture Night.  Checks should be made payable to Dee Bras-
field Photography.  If you pay cash, please do so with exact change.  The package includes one (1) 8x10 team photo, 
one (1) 8x10 individual photo, two (2) 5x7 individuals, and 16 wallets.  A team photo only is available for $12.50.  Sib-
lings or cousins may be photographed together, but only one package will be included for the price, unless multiple 
packages are ordered. 
 
Next, regarding trophies, please review your name below for correct spelling.  The name below is what will appear on 
your trophy at the end of the season.  If I do not hear back from you by Picture Night, I will assume your name is 
spelled correctly. 
 
Finally, the 2011 Shamrock Classic – the tournament we host for Flea Division (3rd4th Grade) Boys and Girls – is 
scheduled for February 25-28.  This is a major event for us, and involves 17 teams and hundreds of fans.  It is our ma-
jor fundraiser and the source of 80-90% of our revenue.  As part of fulfilling the requirements to receive a refund of 
the Program Support Fee, each family is asked to work at least one shift over the weekend, but your assistance in 
working more than one would be greatly appreciated.  Please review the information below and return to me on or 
before Picture Night. 
 
Thanks again for your continued support of St. Patrick Youth Basketball.  Go Irish and Go Wildcats! 
 
Sincerely, 

Kevin D. Whitaker 
 

================================================================================================================= 
Ollie Anwah  Taylor Eatman   Jared Humphrey Chris Muro  Maria Vicente 
Anna Blanchard Patrick Grayson  Mark McPherson Jessica Owen  Jeremee Ward 
V.J. Coleman  Cortlundt Hanks  Michelle McPherson Catherine Pender 
Gracie Dougherty Adam Higginbotham  Xan McPherson  C.J. Richerzhagen 
================================================================================================================= 

+++++++   Please detach here and return on or before Picture Night, January 31, 2011   +++++++ 
 

SHAMROCK CLASSIC SHIFTS (if unable to work any shift, please check all others that apply)      NAME: ___________ 
 

_____  I am available to work any shift.  _____ SUNDAY, 02.27: 11am to 4:30pm 
_____ FRIDAY, 02.25: 4pm to 9:30pm  _____ SUNDAY, 02.27: 4pm to 9:30pm 
_____ SATURDAY, 02.26: 8am to 12:30pm  _____ MONDAY, 02.28: 5pm to 10pm (could end @ 8:40pm) 
_____ SATURDAY, 02.26: 12:30pm to 5pm 
_____ I am unable to work any of these specific times, but can help at the times indicated on the back of this sheet. 

St. Patrick Wildcats 

St. Patrick Fighting Irish 


